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EVENTS/MEETINGS THIS WEEK 
Mon. 16—10 AM  St. Michael’s Cemetery Board 
Meeting in Parish Centre 
Mon. 16—7:00 PM Youth Group Meeting in Parish C 
Wed. 18—12:30 Legion of Mary in Parish Centre 
Wed. 18—12-30-7:30 PM Blood Donor Clinic @ CCC 
Wed. 18—7:30 PM Ultreya Meeting in Parish Centre 
Thurs. 19—1:00 PM Seniors Progressive Euchre @ CCC 
Thurs. 19—7:00 PM Meditation Prayer Group in PC 
Thurs. 19—6:00 PM 4th Degree Social at Columbus 
Comm. Centre, Dinner at 7. Ladies invited. 
 

PRAY FOR THE SICK 
Jean Winters, Debbie Carson, Theresa Ferguson, Margaret 
Goggin, Maria Mosole, Suzanne Jex, Nathalia Yuri Garcia,  
Charles Bateman, Andy Amelia, Bob Pickett, Rosemary Roth, 
Matilda Eikens, Noreen Mark, Antoinette Brisson, Joe May, Julie 
Black, Stan Johnston, Fred Williams, Denise Palermo, Anne 
Driscoll, Mark Martel, Diane Bartlett, David Wright, Shirley 
Ferguson, Greg Heenan, May the Lord’s healing hand touch 
them. 

 

REFLECTION 
The gospel reading today concludes the book of 
Matthew. It was at this point that Jesus, knowing he 
was about to return to the Father, commissioned the 
apostles to carry the message of the Good News into 
all the world. They would baptize, make more 
disciples, and teach the message Jesus had brought 
them. Jesus made it clear that his ascension did not 
mark an absence; he would always be with them. 
This gospel message is the foundation of the Church 
and makes clear what we are called to do and be.  
Reflection for Families  We don't need to go to the 
four corners of the earth to be missionaries. We are 
called as parents to the same mission as the 
apostles. We are the first and most significant 
teachers of our children. We bring them to baptism 
and show them the Good News. Not only our actions 
speak to our children about what we believe and how 
we hope they live Christian lives, but our efforts to 
prepare them for the sacraments and come to the 
Lord's table every week helps them know the full 
depth of our faith. 
 

VOCATION VIEW 
Jesus knew that when we are committed to whatever 
we are doing no obstacle can prevent us from 
reaching our goal. So Jesus could say: "If you will not 
take up your cross and come after me you are not 
worthy of me." 

FYI   Seminarian Jerry Tavares will be finished 
his year of Internship and leaving here on July 
31, 2008. He will be returning to St. Augustine 
Seminary. 
 

You’re Invited… 
What does it mean to be a missionary priest or 
lay missioner? Is this something that has crossed 
your mind or something you may be curious about? If 
so, please join us for our Overnight Retreat July 4/5 
at Scarboro Missions. To register please contact 416 
261-7135 or lmo@scarboromissions.ca 
 

GOOD SHEPHERD FOUNDATION 
Inserted in today’s bulletin is pamphlet regarding this 
Foundation. Please take a moment and see what it is 
all about. Also, take a copy of the Catholic Herald, 
which has more information on the idea and coming 
about of the Good Shepherd Foundation  Jesus said 
to him, “Feed my sheep.” 
 

COLLECTION REPORT 
���� A Summary of Your Generosity ���� 

June 8 Offertory $5357. �$607. more than last year!  
Restoration Fund: $3203. Thank you for your support! 
 

MASSES THIS WEEK AT ST. MICHAEL’S 
Psalter  III 

MON. June 16     
  12:05 PM   † MARIA CACHIA   --The Family 
 
TUES. June 17  
12:05 PM   † CARMELA PEDOTA 
                    --The Family 
 
WED. June 18   
 12:05 PM  †  Deceased Members of THE HALL & 
                       PALMER FAMILIES   --The Family 
 
THURS. June 19  @ Golden Plough 
 10:00 AM  †   MURRAY CALLAHAN  
                     --Jerry & Lorraine Corkery 
 

FRI. June 20  
12:05 PM  †  WINNIE LYONS 
                     Bill & Sadie Barr 
 

����Eucharistic Adoration following Mass to 1:30 PM��
�

SATURDAY, June 21 
5:00 PM     † EARL KENNY 
                      --Teresa & Family 

 

SUNDAY, JUNE 22 
 9:00 AM     MISSA PRO POPULO 
 

11:00 AM   FENNA VEGTER  
                   –Otto                        

 

Next Weekend’s Readings � 12th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
1st Jeremiah 20.7, 10-13++    2nd Romans 5.12-15 

Gospel Matthew 10.26-33 



 
 

 MURAL RESTORATION  
��������	��������	��������	��������	����  to all those who came out 
and supported our Open House last Sunday. A 
special thank you to those families who provided 
the cheese and cracker, and fruit trays. Without 
your support these ‘events’ just could not happen!����
The new plaque display boards will be installed 
over the next couple of weeks. Speak to Dorothy 
Ward at 905 372-3138 to order yours today! 
 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR NOTICE CHANGE OF 
DATE!:  2nd Annual Celebrity Golf Tournament will 
be held Sat. September 20 with proceeds for the 
mural restoration project. 
 

Thank You 
Birthdays are hardly kept a secret from others. Some 
people love to remember them. For those who 
remembered to pray for me and sent greetings, 
cards, presents on my birthday, a heartfelt thanks. 
It’s nice to be remembered by people like you. Be 
assured of my prayers and devotion. 
 

STRAWBERRY SUPPER 
NEXT Sunday, June 22, 2008   

Hosted by KofC and Ladies Auxiliary at 
the Columbus Community Centre. 
Tickets are $12/Adult, $6. for children 5-
12 years old. Note only one seating at 
5:00 PM, so tickets will go fast!  Call for 
tickets 905 372-2991. 
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CWL LAWN SOCIAL  
NEXT WEEKEND, JUNE 21/22 

The Catholic Women’s League will host a Lawn 
Social after each Mass next weekend June 21/22. Ice 
Tea, Lemonade, Cookies will be served. This will 
also be an opportunity to purchase garden and house 
plants and ‘Ca$h for Christmas’ raffle tickets. Join us 
outside the Church for some fellowship. 
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  The coffee party held by the C.W.L. at 

Carol Lawless’ home last week raised $615. to go towards 
the MRI equipment for the Northumberland Hills Hospital! 
Way to go ladies!  
The Knights of Columbus also thank those who came and 
support this cause! Your support is appreciated. 
 

REMINDER THAT THE C.W.L. ARE CURRENTLY 
COLLECTING FOR THEIR ‘AUCTION DAY’ (Sept. 13). 
NOTE donations can be dropped off at 90 Princess St. (by 
Via Rail) just off George St. between Tues. & Thurs. June 
17 & 19 from 6 to 8 PM and Sat. June 21, 9 AM to Noon. 
Take this opportunity to clear out furniture, antiques & 
collectables from your home. 
 

SONfest ‘08 
SONfest ’08, our diocesan Youth Festival, is taking 
place from August 15-17 in Lindsay, and is the 
largest of its kind in the area. Modeled after World 
Youth Day, SONfest is directed toward young people 
ages 14-25 (although everyone is welcome!) and has 
exciting guest speakers, fun activities, music, games, 
camping, and prayer. The early registration fee is 
$30.00 by July 22, after which it is $40.00. Register 
either online at www.veyopeterboro.org or by mailing-
in your registration form. 



Retirement: 
Fr. Garry Leahy (St. Joseph’s, Bowmanville) is retiring from active pastoral ministry 
 
Pastors and Administrators: 
Fr. Sebastian Arul Raj (St. Joseph’s, Bracebridge) to Bobcaygeon and Fenelon Falls 
Fr. Henry Adoptante to Assumption of the BVM, Grafton 
Fr. Paul Hickey (Bobcaygeon and Fenelon Falls) to St. John the Evangelist, Kirkfield 
Fr. Allan Hood (Assumption of the BVM, Grafton) to St. Michael’s, Cobourg 
Fr. Luis Lapinid (St. Anne’s, Peterborough) to the Cathedral of St. Peter-in-Chains 
Fr. Paul Massel (St. Alphonsus, Peterborough) to St. Joseph’s, Bowmanville 
Fr. Ron Meyer (St. Paul’s, Gravenhurst) to St. Joseph’s, Powassan 
Fr. William Moloney (St. Joseph’s, Bracebridge) to St. Anne’s, Peterborough 
Fr. Joe Moran (Cathedral of St. Peter-in-Chains) to St. Paul’s, Gravenhurst 
Fr. Asisclo Podelino (St. Joseph’s, Powassan) to St. Joseph’s, Bracebridge 
Fr. Kenneth Rae (St. Thérèse, Courtice) to St. Alphonsus, Peterborough 
Fr. Vicente Valles (St. Michael’s, Cobourg) to St. Thérèse, Courtice 
 
Associates: 
Fr. Martin Dalida to Assumption of the BVM, Grafton 
Fr. Placid Obiji (St. Alphonsus, Peterborough) to St. Joseph’s, Bowmanville 
Fr. Christopher Reynolds (St. Anne’s, Peterborough) to St. Alphonsus, Peterborough 
Fr. Eric Sikora (Cathedral of St. Peter-in-Chains) to St. Joseph’s, Bracebridge 
Fr. Richard Woloszyn (St. John the Evangelist, Kirkfield) to St. Thérèse, Courtice and Diocesan Chaplain to the 
Legion of Mary. 
 
Chancery: 
Fr. Raymond Rick (Sacred Heart, Peterborough) full-time Chancery Office 
 
Shared Clergy: 
St. Patrick’s Parish in Kearney (and Holy Spirit in Burk’s Falls) will share the clergy of St. Mary of the 
Assumption, Huntsville (and its Missions) 
Sacred Heart in Peterborough will share the Priest of St. John the Baptist in Peterborough. 
 


